
 
 

June 3 
-5th Grade PYP Exhibition, 

2:00-3:30pm 
-Last Day to return Library 

Books 
 

June 4 
-School Store Open (Last 

Day) - Also open for Pre-K 
students! 

-PBIS Monthly Celebration 
-NLIA Meeting 7:30pm 

 
June 6 

-Pre-K Portfolio Exhibition, 
AM 11am-12pm, PM 3-4pm 
-Kindergarten Exhibition, 

9:45am-2:30pm 
 

June 10 
-Kinship Resource 

Workshop at Linthicum 
Community Library, 1 - 3pm, 
Register by phone, call 410-

222-6265  
 

June 11 
-Super Hero Day 

 
June 12 

-Last Day for Pre-K Students 
 

June 13 
-2 Hour Early Dismissal-End 

of 4th Marking Period 
-5th Grade Promotion , 
4:30pm (see attached) 

 
June 14 

-Kindergarten Ceremony 
10:00am (see attached) 

-2 Hour Early Dismissal-End 
of 4th Marking Period 

-Last Day of school for All 
Students! 

 
School Office Hours for 

Summer will be 7am-3pm, 
6/18-8/22. (see attached) 

 
School Supply Lists for 2019-

2020 School Year are 
attached! 

 
Have a wonderful summer 

break! 
 

 

Dear Families, 

As the school year is closing, the Overlook Staff 

would like to thank families for your continued support, 

time, and commitment for making it a great school year.  

Overlook would not be “O” mazing without our volunteers, 

PTA, students, staff, and families.     

For next school year, we will send out an August/

September newsletter before school begins on Tuesday, 

September 3rd for students in 1st - 5th grades.  Save the 

date for Sneak-a-Peek on Thursday, August 29th at 3 

p.m.  Additionally, our Back-to-School Night will be on 

Tuesday, September 24th at 6 pm.       

See the attached reading and math challenges for 

students to participate in over the summer.  Students 

who complete the challenge will be recognized in the fall.  

Reading a book, keeping a journal, counting, and/or prac-

ticing math facts are ways you to encourage your child to 

continue to learn over the summer. 

Thank you for a wonderful school year.  We hope 

everyone has a relaxing and fun summer break.   

Angie Ricciuti, Principal 

401 Hampton Road  Linthicum, MD 21090 

Phone 410-222-6585 Fax 410-636-0548 

www.aacps.org 

Principal’s Message 

June/July 2019 
@Overlookes 

June/July  
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OVERLOOK MAY STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

 

May’s attribute is Communicators 

The following students are congratulated for demonstrating this attribute in the month of May! 

 

 

Pre-K 

Mackenzie B, Gabriel S, Jordyn M, Landen S 

Kindergarten 

Silas E, Aubrey P, Oscar V, Maddison G, Aniyah T, Jaxon F, Grace T, Emma G, Matthew B, Ayva P 

1st Grade 

Gionna S, Nicholas B, Nikolas N, Alyssia G 

2nd Grade 

Rixi J, Niko M, Esme V, Izaiah L, Jason F, Gwen F 

3rd Grade 

Philip F, Isabel C, Phoenix S, Malik E 

4th Grade 

Brandon J, Lillian M, Victoria W, Luiz C, Colby G, Elliana L 

5th Grade 

Amani G, Esfar A, Felicity D, Bre’Onna L 

Art 

Drake H, Bennett L 

Media 

Ryan B, Elena E 

EEE 

Justice F, Brooke B 

Music 

Alex M, Jeriana C 

PE 

Devin C, Kaliyah P 

 

 



Due to an error in a previous Newsletter, we would like to recognize Ayden R. in Ms. 
Duley’s 4th grade class, whose art work was chosen to be displayed at the Westfield 

Mall from Tuesday, April 30 through Tuesday, May 14. 
 

We apologize for this error and congratulate Ayden!! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

According to Anne Arundel County Public Schools Medication Guidelines, all medication must 

be picked up by parent /guardian at the end of the school year or it will be discarded in an 

appropriate manner.  If medication is not picked up before JUNE 14th, 2019                                   

it will be discarded according to guidelines.  Please make arrangements with the health room 

staff to pick up your child’s medication. 

 

If your child will be attending summer school, please be sure to take any required 

medication and order forms to your child’s summer school site.  

 

If you anticipate that your child will require medication next school year, we would like to 

encourage you to contact your physician over the summer and have the enclosed PARENT 

REQUEST TO ADMINISTER MEDICATION AT SCHOOL form completed.  Please return the 

completed form by the first day of school.  Please remember that no medication can be given by 

the school staff until this form is completed and signed by the physician and a parent.  Thank you 

for your cooperation in this matter as we work together to meet your child’s needs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Angie Ricciuti 

Principal 

 

Dawn McKnight 

Nurse 



                

OVERLOOK SUMMER HOURS:  

TUESDAY 6/18/19-WEDNESDAY 8/21/2019 

7AM-3PM 

OVERLOOK IS CLOSED ON: 

THURSDAY 7/4/19 

FRIDAY 7/5/19 

FRIDAY 7/12/19 

FRIDAY 7/19/19 

FRIDAY 7/26/19 

FRIDAY 8/2/19 

FRIDAY 8/9/19 



 
Overlook Elementary School 
Class of 2019 Promotion Ceremony 

 
Who: Fifth Graders and their guests 

 
What: Fifth Grade Promotion 

 
Where: Overlook Elementary School 

 
When: Thursday June 13th @ 4:30pm 

 
Dress:  

Boys - Khakis or long shorts and a collar shirt – 
no sneakers 

 
Girls – dresses, skirts or dress pants and a 
blouse – no heels or spaghetti straps – no 

sneakers 
 
 



 

May 1, 2019 

Dear Kindergarten Families,  

Can you believe that this school year is almost over? We will be commemorating the 

end of the year with a celebration. Our Kindergarten End-Of-Year Ceremony will be held on 

Friday, June 14th at 10:00 am in our gym. 

Please have your student dressed their best! For boys, perhaps a button-down shirt with 

a nice pair of pants. For girls, perhaps a dress or skirt- whatever makes your student feel 

confident! No t-shirts or jeans, please.  

Have your student come to school as they always do at 9:15 am. We will begin seating 

families in the gym at 9:45 am and the ceremony will begin promptly at 10:00 am. After the 

ceremony, attendees will be invited to their child’s classroom for pictures and final goodbyes. 

If you wish you take your student with you at the end of the ceremony, you must sign them 

out at the front office.  

We will need to pre-register families prior to the event, so please indicate below if you 

plan on attending the ceremony. Keep the top half for your records. We hope to see you 

there! 

From, 

The Kindergarten Team 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
CHECK ONE:                                                   Student Name: __________________________ 

____ Yes! ____ total guest(s) will attend the Kindergarten End-Of-Year Ceremony on Friday, 

June 14th at 10:00 am. 

________________________________ _________ 
Full Name                   DOB mm/dd/yy  

________________________________ _________ 
Full Name                   DOB mm/dd/yy  

________________________________ _________ 
Full Name                   DOB mm/dd/yy  

________________________________ _________ 
Full Name                   DOB mm/dd/yy  

____ No, we will not be able to attend the ceremony.  





Dear Kindergarten and First Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 

Are you looking for an activity that will allow your child to 
continue learning and have fun over the summer break? 
Then check out Greg Tang’s Summer Break Math 
Challenge! (http://gregtangmath.com/summer) 

During the break, students can go to gregtangmath.com 
to complete the activities on the attached game board. 
The additional game boards are on the site listed above. 

Students who complete the challenge can earn a 
certificate and a chance to win a prize from the Tang Math 
Store! As students complete each game, initial the box to 
show completion. 

It is fine for students to get help from you or someone else 
if they need it. They can also move to a harder or easier 
level of the game to make things more or less challenging. 

After your child completes a game board, be sure to enter 
them for a chance to win a prize.  

 

Enjoy your summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Lindsey Potere 

Title 1 Math Teacher 

 



 

Pre-K Summer Math 

Challenge 

PLAY five frame or Museum of Ten 

for 10 minutes a day and color one 

fish for each 10 minutes you 

complete. Play for 100 minutes and 

show your ocean full of fish to mom, 

dad, grandparents or guardian! 

 

FINISH this activity by JULY 31 to 

keep your math skills sharp over the 

summer and be ready for more math 

success in the fall! 

 

Student __________________ 

FIVE FRAME 

https://www.nctm.org/Classroom-

Resources/Illuminations/Interactives/Five-Frame/ 

MUSEUM OF TEN 

https://pbskids.org/curiousgeorge/busyday/ten/ 



 

Kindergarten  



 

First Grade 





Summer Math Challenge Grades 2-5 



OVERLOOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRE-KINDERGARTEN 2019-2020 

School Supply List 

All students should supply:  

1 Full Size BACKPACK (No WHEELS)  

1 Pack of DRY ERASE MARKERS  

1 Pack REGULAR MARKERS (NOT Dry Erase)  

12 to 16 GLUE STICKS  

1 complete set of EXTRA CLOTHES in a Ziploc labeled w/ child’s name  

1 Old t-shirt/art smock labeled with child’s name  

24 pack of REGULAR SIZE crayons  

1 Box of GALLON ZIPLOC BAGS for AM class 

1 Pack of BABY WIPES (Non-Disinfectant type)  

8 to 24 Pack of LARGE CRAYONS  

1 Box of QUART SIZE ZIPLOC BAGS for PM class 

1 Pack of DISINFENFECTANT WIPES  

ALSO: $20.00 due to teacher by September 7 (1st half of school year) 

$20.00 due to teacher on January 11 (2nd half of school year) (The 

above “dues” will cover miscellaneous classroom items and events. 

Please send cash or check, made payable to Overlook Elementary, in an 

envelope clearly marked with child’s name).  

****Pre-K will gladly accept donations of tissues, paper towels, and 

hand sanitizer at any time 



OVERLOOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2019-2020 
       

KINDERGARTEN 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
6 Packs Regular Crayons (16) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
2 Dozen #2 Pencils (Plain Yellow) 
24 Small Glue Sticks (To Be Replenished) 
1 Standard Size Pencil Box 
2 Wide-Ruled Composition Books  
1 Pack Thin Markers 
1 Pack Broad Markers 
2 Packs Thin Black Dry Erase Markers  
1 Pack Colored Pencils 
1 Pack Post It Notes 
2 Boxes Tissues 
1 Bottle Hand of Hand Sanitizer 
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags (Boys) 
1 Box Quart Size Ziploc Bags (Girls) 
1 Full Set of Extra Clothes (Labeled in a 
   Ziploc Bag) 
Please note that some items will be collected and 

distributed throughout the year. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FIRST GRADE 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
4 Packs Crayons (24) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
3 Dozen #2 Pencils, Sharpened 
   (Plain Yellow) 
24 Glue Sticks 
1 Standard Size Pencil Box (No Pouches) 
4 Wide-Ruled Composition Books  
1 Pack Broad Markers 
4 Packs Dry Erase Markers (Thin Black) 
2 Pocket Folder (No Prongs)  
1 Box Tissues 
1 Bottle Hand Sanitizer  
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags (Boys) 
1 Box Sandwich Size Ziploc Bags (Girls) 
1 Pack of Standard Size Index Cards 
4 Packs of Post-it Notes 
Please note that some items will be collected and 

distributed throughout the year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SECOND GRADE 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
3 – 24 Pack of Crayons 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
4 Dozen Standard #2 Pencils Plain Yellow, 
Sharpened (NO MECHANICAL) 
12 Glue Sticks  
1 Standard Size Pencil Pouch 
4 Wide-Ruled Composition Books  
1 Pack of Markers 
2 Packs Black Dry Erase Markers 
1 Pocket Folders, Green (No Prongs) 
2 Yellow Folder with Prongs 
1 Box sandwich bags 
2 packs 3x3 sticky notes 
Please note that some items will be collected and 

distributed throughout the year. 

 

Please remember backpacks must not have wheels and they must fit in the lockers.  Students may bring the 
supplies listed for his/her grade to the Sneak-A-Peek event on Thursday, August 29.  If you are unable to 
attend Sneak-A-Peek, students should bring supplies and donations on the first day of school.   

 
***Donations of hand sanitizer, tissues, hand soap, and $10.00 to cover Time for Kids, Weekly Reader, and other 

reading supplies, and class activites are gladly accepted by all teachers 



 

OVERLOOK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2019-2020 
 
 
THIRD GRADE 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pair Scissors 
3 Dozen #2 Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Plastic Pencil Box 
6 Wide-Ruled Composition Books 
1 Packs Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
12 Glue Sticks 
6 Black Dry Erase Markers 
1 Pack Broad Tip Markers 
1 Pack Colored Pencils 
6 Plastic Pocket Folders, red, green, blue 
yellow, orange, and purple 
1 2” Binder 
1 Pack 8-Tab Dividers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
FOURTH GRADE 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pack of Markers (8) 
1 Pair Blunt-Tip Scissors 
4 Dozen Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Zippered Pencil Box 
1 1½” Binder 
1 Pack 8-Tab Dividers 
4 Wide-Ruled Composition Notebooks 
4 Packs Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
6 Glue Sticks 
1 4-Pack Thin Black Dry Erase Markers 
4 Pocket Folders with Prongs  
  (1 Each Red, Green, Blue & Yellow) 
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags  
   (Last name A-K) 
1 Box Quart Size Ziploc Bags 
   (Last name L-Z) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
FIFTH GRADE 
 
Full Size Backpack (NO WHEELS!) 
1 Pack Crayons (24) 
1 Pair Scissors 
4 Dozen Pencils (No Mechanical) 
1 Zippered Pencil Pouch  
6 Wide-Ruled Composition Notebooks 
1 1½” Binder 
1 Pack of 8-Tab Dividers 
2 Packs Wide-Ruled Loose-Leaf Paper 
6 Glue Sticks 
1 Packs Markers 
1 Pack of colored pencils (24) 
4 Packs Thin Black Dry Erase Markers  
5 Pocket Folders with Prongs (1 Each 
Red, Green, Blue, Orange & Purple) 
1 Box Gallon Size Ziploc Bags  
   (Last name A-K) 
1 Box Sandwich Size Ziploc Bags 
   (Last name L-Z) 
 

Please remember backpacks must not have wheels and they must fit in the lockers.  Students may bring the 

supplies listed for his/her grade to the Sneak-A-Peek event on Thursday, August 29.  If you are unable to 
attend Sneak-A-Peek, students should bring supplies and donations on the first day of school.   
 

***Donations of hand sanitizer, tissues, hand soap, and $10.00 to cover Time for Kids, Weekly Reader, and 
other reading supplies and classroom  

activities are gladly accepted by all teachers.   
 












